Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 18th November 2022





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

It was lovely to see so many children dressed in spotty attire to support Children in Need today. I have seen some great posters raising awareness about this cause. Thank you to all who sent donations.

This week was also anti-bullying week. Throughout the week children have been learning about this important topic. I am so proud of the many kind-hearted children we have at our school.

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our reading workshop; your support at home is greatly appreciated.

If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support

Have a lovely weekend Mr Broadfield



Autumn Term Dates

Photo day 22.11.22 Parents evening 23.11.22

Term Ends: Friday 16th December 2022

Term Starts: Tuesday January 3rd

2022

Christmas dates:

13.12.22 EYFS Nativity 13.12.22 KS1 production 8.12.22 KS2 Concert 9.12.22Rocksteadty Concert

Parent Workshops

10.11.22 @ 9am	E-safety and accessing Showbie (Years 1-6)
	Mr Sanghera and Miss Hodgson
Led By	
47.44.22 0.05	14 6 4 4 10 14 1 11 1
<mark>17.11.22</mark> @ 9am	Key Stage 1 (years 1 and 2) Maths – Helping your child
	at home
Lad By	
Led By	Mr Broadfield and Mr Sanghera
24.11.22 @ 9am	Year 4 Times Table Check
2 111122 @ 34111	real Filmes rable effects
	Mr Crowe and Mr Abdullah
Led By	
01.12.22 @ 9am	Key Stage 2 (years 3-6) Maths – Helping your child at home
	Mr Draadfield and Mr Canabara
	Mr Broadfield and Mr Sanghera
Led By	
Lea by	



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Thank you to the wonderful parents who donated the lovely cakes for children in need, they went down a treat.



A big thank you to all of you for your donations, we have so far managed to raise an amazing £220

Reminder – Tuesday 22nd November is Photo Day. Please ensure children wear full school uniform

Wednesday 23rd November is Parents evening, please make an appointment with your child's class teacher if you have not already done so.

The school kitchen will be open for parents to try a selection of items from the menu. Our Catering Manager, Rachael Dorris will be available to talk to you about our menu, which will also be available for you to take home.

Parents workshop next Thursday 24th November has been changed to Year 4 Times Table Check 9am in the school hall.